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Applied Public Key Infrastructure Jianying Zhou 2005-01-01 Includes topics such as: Public Key Infrastructure (PKI)
Operation and Case Study, Non-repudiation, Authorization and Access Control, Authentication and Time-Stamping,
Certificate Validation and Revocation, and Cryptographic Applications.
Public Key Cryptography Hideki Imai 1998-06-24 The intricate 3D structure of the CNS lends itself to multimedia
presentation, and is depicted here by way of dynamic 3D models that can be freely rotated, and in over 200
illustrations taken from the successful book 'The Human Central Nervous System' by R. Nieuwenhuys et al, allowing the
user to explore all aspects of this complex and fascinating subject. All this fully hyperlinked with over 2000
specialist terms. Optimal exam revision is guaranteed with the self-study option. For further information please
contact: http://www.brainmedia.de/html/frames/pr/pr 5/pr 5 02.html
Requirements for the Deployment of Public Key Infrastructure (PKI) in the USMC Tactical Environment Alan R. Stocks
2001-06-01 Marine forces are expeditionary in nature yet require the full range of Public Key infrastructure (PKI)
services at deployed sites with limited bandwidth and access to their respective Registration Authority (RA). The
development of a PKI solution for the tactical arena is a fluid and complex challenge that needs to be answered in
order to ensure the best support of tactically deployed forces. Deployed Marine forces will need the capability to
issue and re-issue certificates, perform certificate revocation, and perform key recovery within the command element of
the deployed unit. Since the current United States Marine Corps (USMO) PKI was not designed with the tactical
environment in mind, the full extent of PKI deficiencies for field operation is unknown. This thesis begins by
describing public key cryptography, the implementation and objectives of a USMC PKI, and the components necessary to
operate a PKI. Next, tactical issues that have been identified as areas of concern along with their proposed solutions
are presented. Supporting material describes design issues, such as scalability and interoperability, and technical
challenges, such as certificate revocation lists (CRL), key escrow and management of tokens.
z/OS Version 1 Release 11 Implementation Paul Rogers 2010-04-07 This IBM® Redbooks® publication positions the new z/OS®
Version 1 Release 11 for migration by discussing many of the new functions that are available. The goal for the z/OS
platform is to eliminate, automate, and simplify tasks without sacrificing z/OS strengths, and to deliver a z/OS
management facility that is easy to learn and use. z/OS is a highly secure, scalable, high-performance enterprise
operating system on which to build and deploy Internet- and JavaTM-enabled applications, providing a comprehensive and
diverse application execution environment. This books describes the following new and changed functions: - IBM z/OS
Management Facility - Allocation enhancements in z/OS V1R11 - BCPii function enhancements in z/OS V1R11 - JES2 and JES3
enhancements - zFS file sharing enhancements - Extended access volume enhancements - Choosing whether to run zAAP work
on zIIP processors - System REXX enhancements in V1R11 - RRS global panel options - Service aids enhancements in V1R11
- GRS ENQ contention notification enhancements and analysis for GRS latches - Basic HyperSwap® support enhancement Message Flood Automation enhancements - Program Management new Binder IEWPARMS - Predictive failure analysis (PFA) SMF enhancements in V1R11 - System Logger enhancements - XCF/XES enhancements in V1R11 - AutoIPL support - Displaying
PDSE caching statistics - ISPF enhancements - IBM Health Checker for z/OS enhancements
Public Key Infrastructure Javier López 2007-06-21 This volume features the refereed proceedings from the 4th European
Public Key Infrastructure Workshop: Theory and Practice, held in Palma de Mallorca, Spain in June 2007. Twenty-one full
papers and eight short papers, contributed by experts in the field, are included. The papers address all current issues
in public key infrastructure, ranging from theoretical and foundational topics to applications and regulatory issues.
Public Key Infrastructure Sjouke Mauw 2008-06-03 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 5th European
Public Key Infrastructure Workshop: Theory and Practice, EuroPKI 2008, held in Trondheim, Norway, in June 2008. The 15
revised full papers presented together with 1 invited paper were carefully reviewed and selected from 37 submissions.
Ranging from theoretical and foundational topics to applications and regulatory issues in various contexts, the papers
focus on all research and practice aspects of PKI and show ways how to construct effective, practical, secure and low
cost means for assuring authenticity and validity of public keys used in large-scale networked services.
How to Cheat at Designing Security for a Windows Server 2003 Network Chris Ruston 2005-12-15 Windows 2003 Server is
unquestionably the dominant enterprise level operating system in the industry, with 95% of all companies running it.
And for the last tow years, over 50% of all product upgrades have been security related. Securing Windows Server,
according to bill gates, is the company's #1 priority. While considering the security needs of your organiztion, you
need to balance the human and the technical in order to create the best security design for your organization. Securing
a Windows Server 2003 enterprise network is hardly a small undertaking, but it becomes quite manageable if you approach
it in an organized and systematic way. This includes configuring software, services, and protocols to meet an
organization’s security needs. * The Perfect Guide if "System Administrator is NOT your primary job function * Avoid
"time drains" configuring the many different security standards built into Windows 2003 * Secure VPN and Extranet
Communications
Public Key Infrastructure David Chadwick 2005-11-15 This book contains the proceedings of the 2nd EuroPKI Workshop —
EuroPKI 2005, held at the University of Kent in the city of Canterbury, UK, 30 June–1 July 2005. The workshop was
informal and lively, and the university setting encouragedactive exchangesbetween the speakersand the audience.
TheworkshopprogramcomprisedakeynotespeechfromDr.CarlisleAdams,
followedby18refereedpapers,withaworkshopdinnerinandguidedtouraround the historic Dover Castle. Dr. Adams is well known
for his contributions to the CAST family of s- metric encryption algorithms, to international standards from the IETF,
ISO, and OASIS, authorship of over 30 refereed journals and conference papers, and co-authorship of Understanding PKI:
Concepts, Standards, and Deployment Considerations (Addison-Wesley). Dr. Adams keynote speech was entitled ‘PKI: Views
from the Dispassionate “I”,’ in which he presented his thoughts on why PKIhas been availableas an authentication

Design Aspects in a Public Key Infrastructure for Network Applications Security Victor V. Patriciu 2000 Computer
security is a vitally important consideration in modern systems. Typically the military and banking areas have had
detailed security systems. This paper will concentrate on an interesting area of software security based on public key
cryptographic technology. The Public Key system makes it possible for two parties to communicate securely without
either having to know or trust the other party. This is possible because a third party that both the other parties
trust identifies them and certifies that their keys are genuine. This third party is called the Certification
Authority, or CA. CA guarantees that they are who they claim to be. The CA does this by registering each user's
identification information and issuing them with a set of Private keys and a set of Public Key Certificates. A
worldwide Public Key Infrastructure (PKI) that supports international government and state policies/regulations will
not be available in the near future. In the meantime organizations and corporations can utilize this security
technology to satisfy current business needs. Many organizations are choosing to manage their own Certificate Authority
(CA) instead of outsourcing this function to a third party (i.e. Verisign, Thawte, GTE CyberTrust GlobalSign). Our
paper tries to analyse the main design issues for a Public Key Infrastructure (PKI), needed to secure the most
important network applications: Web access authentication and server-client communication confidentiality, VPN over
Internet implementation secure (signed) document and e-mail interchange.
Pro Scalable .NET 2.0 Application Designs Joachim Rossberg 2006-11-14 * Explains how to plan and implement scalable
application designs using .NET 2.0 and both traditional and Service Oriented (SOA) models. * Gives detailed overview
advice across the whole breadth of the project from platform to application to database in order to provide a
comprehensive treatment rather than just focus on one particular issue. * Uses the very latest version of Web Services
Enhancements (WSE 3.0) when most competing titles still use the previous version (WSE 2.0 or WSE 1.0) and includes
detailed consideration of the new Windows Server System and advises how to select the correct setup for your project.5
MCSE: Windows Server 2003 Network Security Design Study Guide Brian Reisman 2006-02-20
Advanced Instrument Engineering: Measurement, Calibration, and Design Lay-Ekuakille, Aimé 2013-06-30 Measurement
technologies and instrumentation have a multidisciplinary impact in the field of applied sciences. These engineering
technologies are necessary in processing information required for renewable energy, biotechnology, power quality, and
nanotechnology. Advanced Instrument Engineering: Measurement, Calibration, and Design presents theoretical and
practical aspects on the activities concerning measurement technologies and instrumentation. This wide range of new
ideas in the field of measurements and instrumentation is useful to researchers, scientists, practitioners, and
technicians for their area of expertise.
Computer Security Handbook, Set Seymour Bosworth 2012-07-18 The classic and authoritative reference in the field of
computer security, now completely updated and revised With the continued presence of large-scale computers; the
proliferation of desktop, laptop, and handheld computers; and the vast international networks that interconnect them,
the nature and extent of threats to computer security have grown enormously. Now in its fifth edition, Computer
Security Handbook continues to provide authoritative guidance to identify and to eliminate these threats where
possible, as well as to lessen any losses attributable to them. With seventy-seven chapters contributed by a panel of
renowned industry professionals, the new edition has increased coverage in both breadth and depth of all ten domains of
the Common Body of Knowledge defined by the International Information Systems Security Certification Consortium (ISC).
Of the seventy-seven chapters in the fifth edition, twenty-five chapters are completely new, including: 1. Hardware
Elements of Security 2. Fundamentals of Cryptography and Steganography 3. Mathematical models of information security
4. Insider threats 5. Social engineering and low-tech attacks 6. Spam, phishing, and Trojans: attacks meant to fool 7.
Biometric authentication 8. VPNs and secure remote access 9. Securing Peer2Peer, IM, SMS, and collaboration tools 10.
U.S. legal and regulatory security issues, such as GLBA and SOX Whether you are in charge of many computers or just one
important one, there are immediate steps you can take to safeguard your computer system and its contents. Computer
Security Handbook, Fifth Edition equips you to protect the information and networks that are vital to your
organization.
MCSE Windows 2000 Network Infrastructure Design Exam Notes Robert R. King 2006-02-20 Approach the new MCSE 2000 exam
with added confidence by reviewing with MCSE Exam Notes: Windows 2000 Network Design. Not a cram guide or cheat sheet,
this innovative review guide provides objective-by-objective coverage of all the material you need to know for the
exam, singling out critical information, outlining necessary procedures, identifying exam essentials, and providing
sample questions. It's the perfect companion piece to the MCSE: Windows 2000 Network Design Study Guide.
Body Sensor Networking, Design and Algorithms Saeid Sanei 2020-04-28 A complete guide to the state of the art
theoretical and manufacturing developments of body sensor network, design, and algorithms In Body Sensor Networking,
Design, and Algorithms, professionals in the field of Biomedical Engineering and e-health get an in-depth look at
advancements, changes, and developments. When it comes to advances in the industry, the text looks at cooperative
networks, noninvasive and implantable sensor microelectronics, wireless sensor networks, platforms, and optimization—to
name a few. Each chapter provides essential information needed to understand the current landscape of technology and
mechanical developments. It covers subjects including Physiological Sensors, Sleep Stage Classification, Contactless
Monitoring, and much more. Among the many topics covered, the text also includes additions such as: ● Over 120 figures,
charts, and tables to assist with the understanding of complex topics ● Design examples and detailed experimental works
● A companion website featuring MATLAB and selected data sets Additionally, readers will learn about wearable and
implantable devices, invasive and noninvasive monitoring, biocompatibility, and the tools and platforms for long-term,
low-power deployment of wireless communications. It’s an essential resource for understanding the applications and
practical implementation of BSN when it comes to elderly care, how to manage patients with chronic illnesses and
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technology for many years now,but has only enjoyed large-scale success in fairly limited contexts to date. He also
presented his thoughts on the possible future(s) of this technology, with emp- sis on the major factors hindering
adoption and some potential directions for future research in these areas. In response to the Call for Papers, 43
workshop papers were submitted in total. All papers were blind reviewed by at least two members of the Program
Committee, the majority having 3 reviewers, with a few borderline papers h- ing 4 or more reviewers; 18 papers were
accepted for presentation in 8 sessions.
Microsoft ISA Server 2006 Unleashed Michael Noel 2007-12-03 ISA Server 2006 is a robust application layer firewall that
provides organizations with the ability to secure critical business infrastructure from the exploits and threats of the
modern computing world. ISA’s ability to act as an edge firewall, a Virtual Private Networking solution, a reverse
proxy server, or a content caching device give it unprecedented flexibility and position it as a valuable security tool
for many types of organizations. ISA Server 2006 Unleashed provides insight into the inner workings of the product, as
well as providing best-practice advice on design and implementation concepts for ISA. In addition to detailing commonly
requested topics such as securing Outlook Web Access, deploying ISA in a firewall DMZ, and monitoring ISA traffic, this
book provides up-to-date information about the new enhancements made to the 2006 version of the product. The author
draws upon his experience deploying and managing enterprise ISA environments to present real-world scenarios, outline
tips and tricks, and provide step-by-step guides to securing infrastructure using ISA.
Public Key Infrastructure Implementation and Design Suranjan Choudhury 2002-03-15 Public key infrastructure, or PKI, is
a security system for e-mail, massaging, and e-commerce that uses digital certificates, cryptography, and certificate
authorities to ensure data integrity and verify the identities of senders and receivers. This thorough, hands-on guide
delivers all the know-how network administrators need to set up a state-of-the-art PKI system, from architecture,
planning, and implementation to cryptography, standards, and certificates.
Preliminary Roadmap for the United States Marine Corps Public Key Infrastructure Dan E. Morris 1999-09-01 Over the last
decade, the Marine Corps has capitalized on the advantages of the Internet by increasingly using the NIPRNET for
electronic operations and communications. The Marine Corps wants to further leverage the capabilities of the Internet
by moving more applications to the NIPRNET, however, security threats have restricted the type of information that can
be exchanged across public networks. The Internet's open design enables message interception, monitoring and forgery;
therefore, the Marine Corps is reluctant to use the Internet for transmitting sensitive information. Public key
cryptography is becoming the foundation for electronic operations that require security and authentication in open
networks. The use of public key cryptography requires a Public Key Infrastructure (PKI) to publish and manage public
key values. The objective of a PKI is to provide authentication, confidentiality, integrity and non-repudiation of
data. In conjunction with DoD PKI development efforts, the Marine Corps will develop and implement PKI services to
protected information currently exchanged across the Internet and to enable the use of automated applications. This
thesis begins by describing public key cryptography, the requirements for a PKI, and the components necessary to
operate a PKI. Next, a preliminary USMC PKI roadmap is developed, including objectives and strategies for Marine Corps
implementation efforts. Supporting material describes design issues, such as scalability and interoperability, and
technical challenges, such as directories, key escrow, and smart cards. Finally, change management approaches are
discussed, emphasizing unique cultural and organizational requirements for mitigating resistance to a Marine Corps PKI
implementation.
Federal Register 1997-05-09
Computer and Cyber Security Brij B. Gupta 2018-11-19 This is a monumental reference for the theory and practice of
computer security. Comprehensive in scope, this text covers applied and practical elements, theory, and the reasons for
the design of applications and security techniques. It covers both the management and the engineering issues of
computer security. It provides excellent examples of ideas and mechanisms that demonstrate how disparate techniques and
principles are combined in widely-used systems. This book is acclaimed for its scope, clear and lucid writing, and its
combination of formal and theoretical aspects with real systems, technologies, techniques, and policies.
MCSE Core Elective Exams in a Nutshell Pawan Bhardwaj 2006-10-30 Overview, study guide, and practice exams for
Microsoft Certified Systems Engineer (MCSE) core exams 70-270, 70-297, and 70-298.
SOA Design Patterns Thomas Erl 2008-12-31 In cooperation with experts and practitioners throughout the SOA community,
best-selling author Thomas Erl brings together the de facto catalog of design patterns for SOA and service-orientation.
More than three years in development and subjected to numerous industry reviews, the 85 patterns in this full-color
book provide the most successful and proven design techniques to overcoming the most common and critical problems to
achieving modern-day SOA. Through numerous examples, individually documented pattern profiles, and over 400 color
illustrations, this book provides in-depth coverage of: • Patterns for the design, implementation, and governance of
service inventories–collections of services representing individual service portfolios that can be independently
modeled, designed, and evolved. • Patterns specific to service-level architecture which pertain to a wide range of
design areas, including contract design, security, legacy encapsulation, reliability, scalability, and a variety of
implementation and governance issues. • Service composition patterns that address the many aspects associated with
combining services into aggregate distributed solutions, including topics such as runtime messaging and message design,
inter-service security controls, and transformation. • Compound patterns (such as Enterprise Service Bus and
Orchestration) and recommended pattern application sequences that establish foundational processes. The book begins by
establishing SOA types that are referenced throughout the patterns and then form the basis of a final chapter that
discusses the architectural impact of service-oriented computing in general. These chapters bookend the pattern catalog
to provide a clear link between SOA design patterns, the strategic goals of service-oriented computing, different SOA
types, and the service-orientation design paradigm. This book series is further supported by a series of resources
sites, including soabooks.com, soaspecs.com, soapatterns.org, soamag.com, and soaposters.com.
Handbook of Computer Networks and Cyber Security Brij B. Gupta 2019-12-31 This handbook introduces the basic principles
and fundamentals of cyber security towards establishing an understanding of how to protect computers from hackers and
adversaries. The highly informative subject matter of this handbook, includes various concepts, models, and
terminologies along with examples and illustrations to demonstrate substantial technical details of the field. It
motivates the readers to exercise better protection and defense mechanisms to deal with attackers and mitigate the
situation. This handbook also outlines some of the exciting areas of future research where the existing approaches can
be implemented. Exponential increase in the use of computers as a means of storing and retrieving security-intensive
information, requires placement of adequate security measures to safeguard the entire computing and communication
scenario. With the advent of Internet and its underlying technologies, information security aspects are becoming a
prime concern towards protecting the networks and the cyber ecosystem from variety of threats, which is illustrated in
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this handbook. This handbook primarily targets professionals in security, privacy and trust to use and improve the
reliability of businesses in a distributed manner, as well as computer scientists and software developers, who are
seeking to carry out research and develop software in information and cyber security. Researchers and advanced-level
students in computer science will also benefit from this reference.
A Training Framework for the Department of Defense Public Key Infrastructure Marcia L. Ziemba 2001-09 Increased use of
the Internet and the growth of electronic commerce within the Department of Defense (DoD) has led to the development
and implementation of the DoD Public Key Infrastructure (PKI). Any PKI can only serve its intended purpose if there is
trust within the system. This thesis reviews the basics of public (or asymmetric) key cryptography and its counterpart,
symmetric key cryptography. It outlines the DoD's PKI implementation plan and the user roles identified within the
infrastructure. Because a PKI relies entirely on trust, training for all users of a PKI is essential. The current
approach to PKI training within the DoD will not provide all of its users with the required level of understanding of
the system as a whole, or of the implications and ramifications that their individual actions may have upon the system.
The decentralized, segmented, and inconsistent approach to PKI training will result in a lack of trust within the PKI.
Training for the DoD PKI must be consistent, current, appropriate, and available to all users at any time. The author
proposes a web-based training framework for the DoD PKI. The basic requirements and design of the framework are
presented, and a prototype is developed for further testing and evaluation. Without the proper attention to training,
the DoD PKI will be at risk, and may not perform its intended functions of providing the required authenticity and
integrity across the various networks upon which DoD conducts business.
Public Key Infrastructure Andrea S. Atzeni 2006-06-10 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Third
European Public Key Infrastructure Workshop: Theory and Practice, EuroPKI 2006, held in Torino, Italy, in June 2006.
The 18 revised full papers and 4 short papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from about 50 submissions.
The papers are organized in topical sections on PKI management, authentication, cryptography, applications, and short
contributions.
Understanding Voice Over IP Security Alan B. Johnston 2006 VoIP (voice over IP) networks are currently being deployed
by enterprises, governments, and service providers around the globe. Today, the hottest topic with engineers in the
field is how to secure these networks. The book teaches practitioners how to design a highly secure VoIP network,
explains Internet security basics, such as attack types and methods, and more.
Exam Ref 70-413 Designing and Implementing a Server Infrastructure (MCSE) Paul Ferrill 2014-06-27 Fully updated!
Prepare for Microsoft Exam 70-413 - and help demonstrate your real-world mastery designing, and implementing Windows
Server infrastructure in an enterprise environment. Designed for experienced IT professionals ready to advance their
status, Exam Ref focuses on the critical-thinking and decision-making acumen needed for success at the MCSE level.
Focus on the expertise measured by these objectives: Plan and deploy a server infrastructure Design and implement
network infrastructure services Design and implement network access services Design and implement an Active Directory
infrastructure (logical) Design and implement an Active Directory infrastructure (physical) This Microsoft Exam Ref: Is
fully updated for Windows Server 2012 R2 Organizes its coverage by objectives for Exam 70-413 Features strategic, whatif scenarios to challenge candidates Designed for IT professionals responsible for designing, implementing, and
maintaining a Windows Server 2012 infrastructure in an enterprise-scaled, highly virtualized environment.
Handbook of FPGA Design Security Ted Huffmire 2010-06-18 The purpose of this book is to provide a practical approach to
managing security in FPGA designs for researchers and practitioners in the electronic design automation (EDA) and FPGA
communities, including corporations, industrial and government research labs, and academics. This book combines
theoretical underpinnings with a practical design approach and worked examples for combating real world threats. To
address the spectrum of lifecycle and operational threats against FPGA systems, a holistic view of FPGA security is
presented, from formal top level speci?cation to low level policy enforcement mechanisms, which integrates recent
advances in the ?elds of computer security theory, languages, compilers, and hardware. The net effect is a diverse set
of static and runtime techniques that, working in coope- tion, facilitate the composition of robust, dependable, and
trustworthy systems using commodity components. We wish to acknowledge the many people who helped us ensure the success
of ourworkonrecon?gurablehardwaresecurity.Inparticular,wewishtothankAndrei Paun and Jason Smith of Louisiana Tech
University for providing us with a Lin- compatible version of Grail+. We also wish to thank those who gave us comments
on drafts of this book, including Marco Platzner of the University of Paderborn, and Ali Irturk and Jason Oberg of the
University of California, San Diego. This research was funded in part by National Science Foundation Grant CNS-0524771
and NSF Career Grant CCF-0448654.
ECEG2011-Proceedings of the 11th European Conference on EGovernment Maja Klun 2011-01-01
MCSE Designing Security for a Windows Server 2003 Network (Exam 70-298) Syngress 2004-03-03 MCSE Designing Security for
a Microsoft Windows Server 2003 Network (Exam 70-298) Study Guide and DVD Training System is a one-of-a-kind
integration of text, DVD-quality instructor led training, and Web-based exam simulation and remediation. This system
gives you 100% coverage of the official Microsoft 70-298 exam objectives plus test preparation software for the edge
you need to pass the exam on your first try: DVD Provides a "Virtual Classroom": Get the benefits of instructor led
training at a fraction of the cost and hassle Guaranteed Coverage of All Exam Objectives: If the topic is listed in
Microsoft's Exam 70-298 objectives, it is covered here Fully Integrated Learning: This system includes a study guide,
DVD training and Web-based practice exams
Handbook of Research on Public Information Technology Garson, G. David 2008-01-31 "This book compiles estimable
research on the global trend toward the rapidly increasing use of information technology in the public sector,
discussing such issues as e-government and e-commerce; project management and information technology evaluation; system
design and data processing; security and protection; and privacy, access, and ethics of public information technology"-Provided by publisher.
Public Key Infrastructure John R. Vacca 2004-05-11 With the recent Electronic Signatures in Global and National
Commerce Act, public key cryptography, digital signatures, and digital certificates are finally emerging as a
ubiquitous part of the Information Technology landscape. Although these technologies have been around for over twenty
years, this legislative move will surely boost e-commerce act
Understanding PKI Carlisle Adams 2003 Introduces the concepts of public key infrastructure design and policy and
discusses use of the technology for computer network security in the business environment.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 2004
ISSE 2011 Securing Electronic Business Processes Norbert Pohlmann 2019-06-07 This book presents the most interesting
talks given at ISSE 2011 – the forum for the inter-disciplinary discussion of how to adequately secure electronic
business processes. The topics include: - Cloud Computing & Enterprise Security Services - Awareness, Education,
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Privacy & Trustworthiness - Smart Grids, Mobile & Wireless Security - Security Management, Identity & Access Management
- eID & eGovernment - Device & Network Security Adequate information security is one of the basic requirements of all
electronic business processes. It is crucial for effective solutions that the possibilities offered by security
technology can be integrated with the commercial requirements of the applications. The reader may expect state-of-theart: best papers of the Conference ISSE 2011.
Windows Server 2008 PKI and Certificate Security Brian Komar 2008-04-09 Get in-depth guidance for designing and
implementing certificate-based security solutions—straight from PKI expert Brian Komar. No need to buy or outsource
costly PKI services when you can use the robust PKI and certificate-based security services already built into Windows
Server 2008! This in-depth reference teaches you how to design and implement even the most demanding certificate-based
security solutions for wireless networking, smart card authentication, VPNs, secure email, Web SSL, EFS, and codesigning applications using Windows Server PKI and certificate services. A principal PKI consultant to Microsoft, Brian
shows you how to incorporate best practices, avoid common design and implementation mistakes, help minimize risk, and
optimize security administration.
Public Key Infrastructure Sokratis K. Katsikas 2004-06-25 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First
European Public Key Infrastructure Workshop: Research and Applications, EuroPKI 2004, held on Samos Island, Greece in
June 2004. The 25 revised full papers and 5 revised short papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 73
submissions. The papers address all current issues in PKI, ranging from theoretical and foundational topics to
applications and regulatory issues in various contexts.
Communications and Multimedia Security Issues of the New Century Ralf Steinmetz 2001-05-31 The volume contains the
papers presented at the fifth working conference on Communications and Multimedia Security (CMS 2001), held on May
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21-22, 2001 at (and organized by) the GMD -German National Research Center for Information Technology GMD - Integrated
Publication and Information Systems Institute IPSI, in Darmstadt, Germany. The conference is arranged jointly by the
Technical Committees 11 and 6 of the International Federation of Information Processing (IFIP) The name "Communications
and Multimedia Security" was first used in 1995, Reinhard Posch organized the first in this series of conferences in
Graz, Austria, following up on the previously national (Austrian) "IT Sicherheit" conferences held in Klagenfurt (1993)
and Vienna (1994). In 1996, the CMS took place in Essen, Germany; in 1997 the conference moved to Athens, Greece. The
CMS 1999 was held in Leuven, Belgium. This conference provides a forum for presentations and discussions on issues
which combine innovative research work with a highly promising application potential in the area of security for
communication and multimedia security. State-of-the-art issues as well as practical experiences and new trends in the
areas were topics of interest again, as it has already been the case at previous conferences. This year, the organizers
wanted to focus the attention on watermarking and copyright protection for e commerce applications and multimedia data.
We also encompass excellent work on recent advances in cryptography and their applications. In recent years, digital
media data have enormously gained in importance.
USE OF PKI FOR PROCESS AUTHORIZATION. 2001 Enterprises require an information security solution that provides privacy,
integrity, authentication and access controls for processes. License management systems are developed to be a solution
for process authorization in different platforms. However, security threats on processes cannot be controlled with
existing license management mechanisms. The need is a complete system that is independent from implementation,
platform, and application. In this thesis, we design a complete system for process authorization based on Public Key
Infrastructure (PKI) technology.
PKI Security Solutions for the Enterprise Kapil Raina 2003-05-27
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